BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA

“@&%,” | FLINT RIVER COUNCII

March 13, 2020
Dear Scouts & Scouters,

Based on the actions of local school districts and information shared during
Governor Kemp'’s news conference, the Flint River Council will take the
following actions in response to the COVID-19 Coronavirus:

A. Camp Events will be cancelled/postponed for the next two weekends
(March 13-15 and March 20-22).

B. The Council Offices will remain open for regular business at this time.

C. All Friends of Scouting Dinners will be postponed.

D. While not mandatory, we recommend all unit meetings and activities
be suspended through Friday, March 27, 2020.

As noted earlier this week, The Flint River Council follows the local school
system for cancellations of activities and events. We continue to monitor
this situation and follow the advice of the Georgia Department of Public
Health. We will update you throughout this process on changes to our
schedule.

Sincerel

Ro Jo
Scout Executive/CEO

Prepared. For Life."




